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Reinstate Your Driver’s License in 2019 
Workshop Will Help Restore Driving Privileges 

 
                                   
In Ohio, 3.3 million individuals currently have their driver’s license suspended, with over 
370,000 in Franklin County.  Franklin County Clerk of Court, Lori Tyack, is hosting a workshop 
to assist many with getting their driving privileges reinstated. 
 
Taking place April 4-6, Reinstate Your Driver’s License 2019, is an opportunity to take 
advantage of an Ohio Bureau of Motor Vehicles Amnesty Initiative, which was passed by 
legislature in 2018.  “This workshop will bring together more than 15 City and County agencies 
to offer their services,” said Clerk Tyack. Volunteer attorneys will be available to offer legal 
advice, and several agencies will be on site to provide a host of other services for the convenience 
of dealing with multiple issues in a single location.” 
 
Clerk Tyack says she anticipates more than 2000 people will attend.  This collaboration will 
benefit both the individuals participating and the agencies providing services. “By working 
collaboratively, this workshop will give individuals the opportunity to finally clear up existing 
court cases, apply to have their reinstatement costs lowered or forgiven, and leave the workshop 
with a valid driver’s license,” said the Clerk. “This will definitely be a win-win for all.” 
 
Because of the large number of individuals expected to attend, pre-registration is highly 
recommended.  Pre-registration ends April 2. 
 
For more information or to pre-register, please visit: https://workshop.fcmcclerk.com 
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